
MANAGER’S DESK FOR WEDNESDAY, JULY 1, 2020 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

THEY SAY THAT THE EYES ARE A WINDOW TO YOUR SOUL. AND IN OUR CASE, LETTERS 

ARE A WINDOW FOR US THROUGH WHICH TO GLIMPSE WHAT GOD IS DOING THROUGH 

OUR BROADCASTS IN THE HEARTS AND LIVES OF OUR LISTENERS. HERE’S A LOOK BACK 

AT A COUPLE LETTERS WE RECEIVED DURING OUR SPRING LETTER MONTH THIS YEAR. 

[DEBBIE - POUND] DEAR WRVM STAFF. EVERY MORNING DURING THE WORK WEEK, I START 

MY MORNING WITH MIKE CORNELL AND THE MANAGER’S DESK. I TRULY ENJOY THE EARLY 

MORNING WITH RON HUTCHCRAFT, KEYS FOR KIDS, LIGHTEN UP WITH KEN DAVIS, CAL 

THOMAS, ETC. BUT MY ALL TIME FAVORITES ARE HAVEN TODAY, FAMILY LIFE TODAY AND 

NANCY LEIGH WOLGEMUTH (REVIVE OUR HEARTS). THAN I AM OFF TO WORK FOR THE DAY. I 

AM SO THANKFUL FOR THE GODLY TEACHING; IT HAS HELPED ME GROW SO MUCH IN MY 

WALK WITH THE LORD AND IN MY MARRIAGE. THANK YOU FOR YOUR WONDERFUL 

PROGRAMMING AND BEAUTIFUL MUSIC. MAY GOD BLESS YOU ALL. 

[CAROLYN – MINOCQUA] – THANK YOU!! AND GOD’S BLESSINGS ON ALL THE STAFF AND 

EVERYONE INVOLVED WITH MAKING POSSIBLE WRVM RADIO. (THAT INCLUDES EVERYONE 

WHO HELPS TO SUPPORT US!) I HAVE LISTENED SINCE THE 70’S LIVING IN RIB MOUNTAIN 

AND NOW IN THE MINOCQUA AREA WHERE YOU HAVE BECOME A WELL-LOVED, DAILY, 

ESSENTIAL FAMILY MEMBER. MY HUSBAND HAS GROWN TO ENJOY SO MANY OF YOUR 

MINISTRY PROGRAMS WITH ME! YOUR NEW PROGRAM FEATURING MIKE FABAREZ IS RIGHT 

ON TARGET WITH US, ALONG WITH JANET PARSHALL’S EXTREMELY INFORMING NEWS. AND 

DR. JEREMIAH IS SO UPLIFTING. THE UNSHACKLED DRAMATIZATIONS HELP ME BETTER 

UNDERSTAND PEOPLE’S BACKGROUNDS AS WELL AS LEARN SCRIPTURES TO USE WHEN 

WITNESSING TO OTHERS ABOUT OUR LORD. AND I AM THANKFUL FOR MUCH OF YOUR MUSIC 

MINISTRY. ESPECIALLY LOVING THE NATIONAL CHRISTIAN CHOIR SUNDAY’S AT 3 AND 9 PM. 

WE ALSO VALUE THE MONEY-WISE PROGRAM. ENCLOSED IS A CHECK TO HELP YOU 

CONTINUE YOUR MUCH NEEDED MINISTRY. 

LETTERS THAT VERIFY THAT GOD’S WORD IS NOT RETURNING VOID. WE ENJOY HEARING 

FROM YOU. AND IT IS YOUR SUPPORT THAT MAKES THIS RADIO MINISTRY POSSIBLE. 

THANK YOU KEEPING US IN YOUR PRAYERS AND IN YOUR GIVING PLANS. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


